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The Honorable Tom Berg 8 & m
Honolulu City Council 5 0 <
530 South King Street, Room 202 gg o im
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 > o =

-

Dear Councilmember Berg:

| am in receipt of your letter dated April 5, 2012 which was received by the
Department of Planning and Permitting on April 9, 2012.

We are in the process of gathering the information you requested and will
be forwarding the pertinent documents to you by April 18. If additional
information is needed, you may review our files at our Data Access and Imaging

Branch on the first floor.

Should you have any gquestions, please feel free to contact me at

768-8000.
Very truly yours,

S

David K. Tanoue
Director
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Douglas S. Chin
Managing Director




